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Thursday, 17 November 2022 

SWIM SCHOOL 2022 - INFORMATION 

  

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

This year Barellan Central School will once again be participating in our annual Swim School. 

Swim School will be conducted during weeks 8 and 9. 

Week 8 will be Monday - Friday and week 9 will be Monday - Thursday.  Students will be placed into groups 
according to roll classes and swimming ability. 

  

Session times are: 

 Senior Students - 9:00am to 10:46am 

 K/1/2 and 2/3 - 11:06am to 12:52pm 

 4/5/6 - 1:39pm to 3:00pm 

  

All students will be required to have: 

• appropriate swimwear 

• rashie (students will not be allowed to participate without a shirt) 

• goggles 

• hat 

• towel 

• sunscreen 

Please ensure all clothing is clearly labelled and in a plastic bag. 

  

If your child / family does not hold a season ticket they will be required to pay $3.00 at the school office each day to 
cover pool entry. 

Students will be supervised by qualified swimming instructors and Barellan Central School staff. 

  

  

  

C. Grasso         R. Marquardt 

Relieving Principal        Organising Teacher   

  

  

  


